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Pouring and finish of the concrete slab at James Fallon High School 

Dear neighbour, 

A project is underway for a new multi-purpose hall at James Fallon High School. The new hall will deliver an air-
conditioned multipurpose facility for performance, sport and presentations, with capacity seating for 850 people.  

We are writing to inform you of the planned works to pour and finished the concrete slab for the new hall at 
James Fallon High School. 

This work was proposed for Thursday the 24th of October but has been moved to Monday the 28th of October to 
minimise the impact to students sitting HSC exams. This work will take place between 7am - 5pm, weather and 
site conditions permitting.  

During this time there may be some noise impacts as heavy vehicle arrive on site to pour the concrete. All possible 
care will be taken to limit these impacts.  

Construction traffic will be managed according to the traffic management plan. Heavy vehicles will be directed to 
use an on-site waiting area and car park.   

If you have any queries relating to this work, please contact School Infrastructure NSW using the contact 
information below. 

Thank you. 

For more information contact: 

School Infrastructure NSW 
Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au 
Phone: 1300 482 651 
www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au/ 
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